
Subject: Concern Regarding Membership 

Fee Increase 

Dear [Membership Organization Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my dissatisfaction with the recent 

increase in membership fees that was communicated to the members. As a long-standing 

member, I have greatly valued my experience with the organization and the community it fosters. 

However, the sudden increase in fees has raised concerns for me and several other members. 

[Include specifics about the fee increase and any relevant impacts it may have on your 

membership.] I believe it is important for our organization to maintain transparency and open 

communication regarding such changes. 

I kindly request that the organization reconsider this decision or provide a clearer justification for 

the increase, taking into account the potential impact on members' ability to remain engaged. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Membership ID or Relevant Details] 

[Your Contact Information] 


